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 Millbrook Newsletter 
Happy Birthday       

Happy birthday to the following pupils 
who celebrate their birthdays  
between 11th Feb and 3rd March. 
 
 
Nursery – Carter, Harley & Jaxon 
Class 1 – Marnie 
Class 2 – Max 
Class 4 – Ema & Kayden 
Class 7 – Brooke, Deacon & Gracie 
Class 10 – Michael, Riley & Iyla 
Class 11 – Noah & Amelia 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
  This week the newsletter is packed with 
activities and events for our children. It is lovely to report 
them all to you. Soon we will be taking part in some Red 
Nose Day Activities. We will be holding a cake sale on 
Friday 18th March and would ask for your generosity in 
donating cakes. If you make a cake or use a home tub, 
please put your child’s name and class on the box so we 
can return it to you. 
 Can I remind parents that children are not 
allowed to bring in any sweets, chocolate or chewing gum 
into school? This includes lunchbox items. Children must 
not have any chocolate covered items. If they do, they 
will be asked to leave them and take them home at the 
end of the day. This is published in our school prospectus, 
and we would welcome your support in this matter. 
 Next week we break up for a well earned half 
term. Staff have covered many roles this term as we have 
struggled with absence and children have worked very 
hard.   

   JM Maloney 
 

Dates for diaries 
Tues 15th Feb – Nursery & C8 to see Gaia 
exhibition at St Chad’s. 
Wed 16th Feb – C4, 7 & 11 to see Gaia 
exhibition at St Chad’s.Y5 EFC Football 
Tournament 
Frid 18th Feb – break up for half term  
Mon 28th Feb - Back to school 
Tue 1st Mar – C11 – KHS – RE, Y5 KHS G & T 
Literacy Challenge 
Thurs 3rd Mar – C8 – CLC – Computer Science, 
Y2 Road Safety Sessions 
Frid 4th Mar – World Book Day  
Tues 8th Mar - C11 – KHS – RE 
Thurs 10th Mar – C9 – CLC – Computer Science, 
Y2 Road Safety Sessions 
Frid 11th Mar – C7 Roald Dahl Exhibition – 
Kirkby Library 
Mon 14th Mar – Red Nose Day Assembly 
Tues 15th Mar - Red Nose Day Assembly 
Thur 17th Mar - Y2 Road Safety Sessions. Bring 
cakes to school 
Frid 18th Mar – Red Nose Day – Dress up as a 
superhero/. Red Nose Day activities, Red Nose 
Day cake sale 
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Rainbow Childcare 
Rainbow childcare- for further 

information 
0151 548 0893 

info@rainbowchildcare.kirkby. 

org.uk. 
 

 

  

  

Child of the week 
Nursery – Isabelle & Logan 

Class 1 – Teddy & Anna 
Class 2- Mason & Scarlett 

Class 3 – Yaseen & Thomas 
Class 4 – All of Class 4 for two weeks running! 

Class 7 – Marcus & Laila 
Class 8 – Skyler & Leah 

Class 9 -Violet-May & Madison 
Class 10 – Jack & All of Class 10 

Class 11 – Alfie & Kai 
Mrs Williams – Jett, Lillie & Megan 

Mrs McKuhen – Finola & All of Class 3 
Mrs Chambers – Anthony & Preslava 

School Term Dates  
Spring term 2022 

Thurs 6th Jan – Friday 8th April  
Half term – Mon 21st – Frid 25th Feb 

Summer term 2022 
Mon 25th April – Tuesday 19th July  

Bank holiday – Mon 2nd May 
Half term – Frid 27th May – Fri 3rd June 

Closed for staff training – Monday 14th June 
 
 

 

Attendance 
 

Attendance for the past 
two weeks has been 
93.7% and 95.8% 

respectively. We won the 
highest attendance 
amongst all Kirkby 

Schools last week and 
have been in the top two 
to three since the new 

term began. Well done to 
Class 4 who achieved 

97.1% and Class 8 who 
achieved 99.1% last 

week.   Congratulations to 
Teddy and Kiera (KS1 and 
2 respectively) who won 
our 100% attendance 
£10 weekly voucher. 

Remember, every child 
who attends school on 

time every day for a week, 
goes into a Friday draw 
for this £10 voucher. 

Vouchers are presented in 
assembly  

 

 New Baby 
Congratulations to  

Roman and his family  

on the birth of his  
new brother Clay. 
 Clay was born on  

Thursday 20th January.  

He weighed 7lb 3oz. 

Kirkby Boys 
 

We are very proud to announce that Kirkby 
Boys have reached the Merseyside Boys 

Football League final by beating Sefton Boys in 
extra time 2 – 1. Mr Webster said that the boys 

played with passion and determination 
throughout extra time to win the match. There 

play, teamwork, commitment and skill were 
excellent. We are delighted that three of our 
pupils were part of that team and win. Well 

done to Harry, Jacob and Ethan. They will now 
play in the final at Goodison Park, and we will 

all be there to cheer them on.  
 

Ogden Trust Science 

The winners of the science competition 

organised by the Kirkby Collaborative 

science group are having an evening at the 

Kirkby gallery. Well done to: 

Olivia             Sonny 

Star                                   Max 

Michael                            Paddy 

 

  

Year 4 Football 
Congratulations to the following boys who represented 
our school in the EFC tournament in Prescot: Michael, 
Charlie, Morgan, Jonathan, Gerard, Alfie, Oliver, and 

Lucas. They played well, had excellent behaviour, and 
came second in their group. 
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